CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT

LATE AGENDA ITEMS

COUNCIL
Monday, December 20", 2021 @ 6:00 pm
Esquimalt Council Chambers

(1) Item No. 4 PUBLIC INPUT:
e Email received from Norah Macey, dated December 17, 2021, Re: Devonshire Road Staff
Report



Kim Maddin

Subject: FW: My response to staff report re Devonshire Road
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e — Referred to:
From: NorahMacey<ll = »> F Acti R R i
Sent: December-17-21 1:46 PM or __Aetion ___Response ___Repa

To: Alicia Ferguson <Alicia.Ferguson@esquimalt.ca> For Agenda __Council =COTW _IC

Subject: My response to staff report re Devonshire Road

Alicia, please attach this email to the Council meeting Agenda for Dec 20th. | cannot attend in person
because I'm too angry and can't guarantee that | can maintain decorum.
N.

The sidewalk on the north side is Industrial area, often obstructed with vehicles, etc. The sidewalk on the
North side is NOT "standard" at all.

Due to difficulties of walking on the north sidewalk, most people just walked on the old boulevard on the
south side, it was a muddy path, but preferable to the north side obstacle course.

Since Staff does not consider a sidewalk on the south side to be a priority, then we are left with a muddy path
again. This will be formed by people walking on the "new" boulevard. The Shaw Project provided an
excellent opportunity for a very economical sidewalk on top of the ditch.

The result of the current decision is that we wil! have our muddy path on the south side, rather than a gravel
path. Interesting that Staff thought this was a good decision.

Norah Macey
929 Devonshire



